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Don’t Forget: 

• Purchase WB gift certificates for your friends, family. 

• REMINDER-NEW VENUE IS CHANDLERS IN SCHAUMBURG. 

• Send in your registration for our future meetings and seminars. 

• Sign up for at least one of our wonderful education seminars. 

 

 

      www.windybrushes.org  

WINDY BRUSHES SEMINAR CALENDAR 
Education Chair—Ann Johnson  - 630-665-0108, amjpaints@comcast.net 

 2011 
 October 22  Sandy Braun-Red Door Church-Bartlett  
  
 2012 
 February 24-26 Betsy Troyer—Jo Sonya Style—Acrylics 
    Sue Jacobs—Watercolor 
    Sandy Braun—Acrylics 
 April 27-29  Janelle Johnson—Colored Pencils 
 November 2-4 Joyce Sieve—Watercolor 

President’s Message 
 
Hi Everyone...Kudos and thanks to the Board for a beautiful July Paint-In. Special thanks to 
Debi Gajewski, Toni Girten, Ann Johnson, and Chris Wood. Their combined efforts resulted in 
a day we will long remember. Evonne Einoris taught the Quickwood craggy old Santa on the 
wood sled and to everyone’s delight, he turned out beautiful with multiple personalities. What a 
fun project! The food donated by the Board was delicious and abundant. A special thanks is 
extended to Jan and Sandy at Banbury Fair for the use of their video camera and setup. As al-
ways, Banbury Fair is supportive to the Chapters and goes out of the way to be sure it has nec-
essary painting supplies on hand. We are especially grateful to the Immanuel United Church of 
Christ for its hospitality. 

 
I know Bettie will extend a special note of thanks to all for the donations to the Carmelite Sis-
ters. Our member gave $110 in the raffle and the Chapter graciously matched the amount. We 
were able to send $220 to the Carmelite Sisters to assist them in caring for abused and neglected 
children. Sister Giuseppe’s letter was very touching as it clearly explained the need for support 
for these children. Thank you all. I am sure we will all feel blessings from the prayers of the 
Sisters. Thank you, Bettie, for donating the beautiful solar garden fairy for the raffle which was won by Toni Girten.  

 
The nominating committee chaired by Billie Morrow will announce the slate of 2012 officers at the September meet-
ing. The Chapter will continue to grow and prosper through the generosity of time and talent of our members. We all 
need to pitch in and support it. Many hands make light work. I am sure all understand the need to volunteer one’s time 
even if only on a temporary committee. Everyone brings new ideas and a fresh approach to standard traditions. The 
2012 Officers will be looking for Chairs for the various committees. If anyone has an idea and wishes to volunteer, 
please do not hesitate to approach the nominees. Again, many hands make light work. 

 
See you at the September meeting. 

 
Blessings to all!  
Dorothy 
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HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY!!!!! 

WINDY BRUSHES  2011 
OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS  

May you enjoy your birthdays and you 
have a wonderful year. 

Camille Anzelmo    10/16 
Anita Bierbaum        9/12 
Karen Budmats        9/6 
Doris Burdick       9/12 
Carol Dettlaff        9/6 
Edna DeVore     10/8 
Debi Gajewski     9/29 
Laura Geske     9/5 
Catherine Kamp    10/8 
Barbara Loehman                 10/20 
Cindy Miller     9/10 
Kathy Miller    10/17 
Linda Park    10/9 
Myrna Patterson    10/1 
Janet Schipma    10/22 

President      Dorothy Carbonara 
1st VP—Education                Ann Johnson 
2nd VP– Programs                      Debi Gajewski 
Treasurer         Toni Girten 
Secretary          Chris Lee 
Newsletter         Toni Girten 
 “             Dorothy Carbonara 
Membership      Camille Anzelmo 
Hospitality      Bobbie Good 
Chapter Display      Kathy Miller 
Parliamentarian     Billie Morrow 
Ways and Means            Mary Kay Fischer 
Raffles           Sue Jacobs 
 “       Judy King 
 “       Jennifer Rader 
 “      Pat McClone 
May & December Raffles          Betty Burns  
Sunshine                                    Cindy Miller 
Website       Toni Girten 
Publicity      Kathleen Crow 
Christmas Party            Ann Johnson/Billie Morrow 
Caring & Sharing                    Barbara Marshall 
Library/Videos                         Christine Wood 
Vintage Books                         Debbie Cole 
Favors/Centerpieces          Ronni Benedetti 
Historian      Carol Buck 
SDP Liaison       Ann Johnson 

SHUTTERFLY—WINDY BRUSHES PICTURES 
Toni has set up a Shutterfly.com account for Windy Brushes of Northern Illinois, which  
allows all our members to have access to photos from past meetings, seminar photos, etc. This gives everyone the 
ability to download photos for use in our newsletter and for chapter members to access the photos. The photos are 
online, so it does hold the files on the website and doesn't take up space on anyone's hard drive, except those you 
choose to download. It also allows you to select the size of each photo that you wish to download. 
Address for this site is:   http://windybrushesofnorthernillinois.shutterfly.com 

Thank you to our Webmaster,  Jim Rupany 
I would like to thank and acknowledge our Webmaster, Jim Rupany (husband of our member, Bev Rupany) for his 
support of our chapter. Jim does a great job of keeping our website  
updated. We will be revising the website as an ongoing project, when time allows. Toni. 

Vintage Books—Debbie Cole, Chair 
See you in September, so members and guests, bring all your books, magazines and patterns, recycle them to another 
painter! Lots of great ideas, lots to choose from for your next project. 

Sandy Braun—1 Day Seminar –October 22, 2011 
Sandy will be teaching a one-day seminar for Windy 
Brushes as noted above. To quote Sandy, “Words are 
everywhere in home décor-on walls, on plaques, can-
vas and on furniture pieces. Maybe you have a phase 
that serves as an inspiration for your day and your 
actions.” Begin now hunting for a favorite phrase, and 
a perfect surface that will set off your words and allow 
some room for a lovely stroke work design. You will 
practice and work with lettering brushes to create 
beautiful calligraphy for your words, and frame them 
with a painted design.  
 
Ann Johnson, Education Chair 
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Windy Brushes Gift Certificates 
 

Remember to purchase your Windy Brushes Gift Certificates for that special painter 
in your life...a great gift for any occasion. Gift Certificates will be available for pur-
chase at the July Paint-in in Bartlett. Please see Toni at the registration table at each 
meeting. 

 

CHAPTER DISPLAY—Kathy Miller, Chair 
We will resume our chapter display at the September 

chapter meeting. So, bring all your projects from Wichita, 
seminars, summer projects and H.O.O.T. 

Remember, you will receive one raffle ticket for each 
piece that your bring to share with us. 

Centerpieces and Favors for 2011—Ronni Benedetti, Chair 
As chairperson for the centerpieces and favors, I have listed the names of the members who agreed 
at the November 2010 meeting to do centerpieces/favors for the 2011 chapter meetings: 
 
September—Ronni Benedetti 
November—Toni Girten 
December—Will be our Christmas Holiday Party, there is a chairperson for each table. 
 
I will be in touch with you again as we get close to the meeting, if you have volunteered to do cen-
terpieces/favors. Thank you ladies!  Ronni Benedetti, Chair 
 

Programs—Debi Gajewski, 2nd VP 
 
We will have Kathleen Reitz as a guest artist at our September meeting and she will teaching a watercolor project, 
tentatively fall leaves on note cards.  
 
Mark you calendars for our November paint program which will be ‘Tidbits and Tingalings’. This program will give 
members a taste of 3 or 4 different programs. We will rotate between the programs. The presenters need only have a 
20 minute program prepared and it can be a demo only. 
 
If you would like to present something to the group, please email or call Sue Jacobs at Sj60010@gmail.com or call 
her at 847-363-5278.  
 
 

SPD UPDATE – by Ann Johnson 

Make A Donation-The economic situation has had a devastating effect on not-for-profit organiza-
tions. SDP in no exception. The stock market tumble has reduced our investment reserves. We have 

had to lay off employees and are still looking for cuts to make our budget balance. Consider giving 

a one-time donation* to help us through the hard times. How much is up to you.  $5, $10, $25, 

$50, $100 or more.   If every member could give only $5 extra this year, it would make an enormous 

difference. Don't hesitate because you cannot give a lot, do what you can. Send donations to:   

Society of Decorative Painters, 393 N. McLean Blvd., Wichita, KS  67203-5968 
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2012 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

The $20.00 annual chapter membership fee in Windy Brushes of Northern Illinois entitles 

one to receive six informative bi-monthly newsletters and a Chapter membership direc-

tory. It also gives the right to participate in the meetings, programs and educational ac-
tivities planned by the Chapter. It affords an opportunity to meet other painters through-

out the area. 
 

Renewal Applications for Windy Brushes membership received  
after December 1, 2011 requires an additional $5.00.  

New chapter membership is $20.00 annually. 
 

ONE MUST BE AN SDP MEMBER TO BELONG TO A CHAPTER. 

 

Name: _____________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________ 

City: ________________________ __ State: ______ Zip: __________ 

SDP Membership #: _______________   (on mailing label of your DP) 

Receive newsletter via e-mail    Yes______   No _______ 
 

Home Phone: ________________     

Bus. Ph: ____________________List in directory?  Yes __   No __ 
Cell #: _____________________List in directory?  Yes  __  No __ 

E-mail: ____________________________________ 
                   List in directory?   Yes __   No __ 

Birthdate: ______________ (Month & Day)      
Spouse: _______________(Name) 

Teacher? Yes __ No __   
Signature: ________________________________________Date: _________________   

 
Check Amount $_______  (*See note below)        New Member _____ 

 
Please make check payable to: WINDY BRUSHES  

Mail check along with your membership application to:   
Camille Anzelmo, 1146 Grissom Trail, Elk Grove Village, IL 60007-3011 

 
Please fill in all blanks, even if you are renewing and all information remains the same. 

 
Many of you belong to multiple SDP chapters.  Do you?  If yes, please list other chapters 
 
____________________________________,  _______________________________________ 

 

*If you will be unable to pick up your 2012 Membership Card & Directory and would like it mailed 
to you, add $2.00 to your renewal payment.  No 2012 Directories will be mailed without prior 
payment of the $2.00.  Thank you for your understanding. 
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SUNSHINE—Cindy Miller, Chair 

*Please remember the following members and their families: 
*Lynn Parsons (a member and Kathleen Crow’s granddaughter)  
*Nancy Carley’s husband/Cheryl Putz’s father 

*Barbara Marshall on the loss of her father-in-law. 
*Phyllis Kohnke on the loss of her sister. 
*Dorothy Robertson took a spill and is recuperating. 
*Myrna Patterson recovering from surgery. 

*Keep those members that are homebound and unable to attend our meetings in your thoughts and 

2011 Windy Brushes—Financials 
August 20, 2011 

Submitted: Toni Girten-Treasurer 
Checking: $ 3,148.49 
Savings:    $ 4,942.72 
Total:        $ 8,091.21 

Thank You Notes 
• Nancy Carley and Cheri Putz for the cards and prayers for their husband/father. 

• Kathleen Crow and Lynn Parsons for the prayers during Lynn’s ongoing treatments. 

 

Historian for 2011—Carol Buck 

Carol Buck, Chair – Please remember to send any photos or mementos you would like to share with the 
Chapter and add to our historical scrapbooks, via email (cabuck@comcast.net) or via snail mail.  

2011 Windy Brushes Christmas Party-12/10/11 
Co-Chairs: Billie Morrow and Ann Johnson 

The plans for the Windy Brushes Holiday Party are underway. It will be at Chandlers in Schaumburg. As 
with past Christmas parties, we are asking for our members to take part, decorating individual tables with 
their creativity. Each table will have a different theme.  
 
Thanks to the following members: Chris Wood, Debbie Cole, Ann Johnson, Sue Jacobs, Kelly Lovewell, 
Toni Girten, Bobbie Good, Sue Cozzi, Camille Anzelmo, Mary Ecker, Cyndi Monroe, Chris Grable. They 
have volunteered to paint and decorate tables for the Christmas Party. Please contact Ann Johnson or Billie 
Morrow if you have further questions. Each table will have a centerpiece and 10 place settings. We had  
Some beautiful table decorations last year and we know our members will come through again for 2011. 
Thanks again to the volunteers. Billie Morrow, Co-Chair. 
Attendance Contest 
Members who attend Windy Brushes Chapter 2011 meetings will have their name put in a box for each 

meeting they attend in 2011. A name will be drawn from that box for a prize at the Christmas Party.  

 

Chapter Membership Dues for 2012 
The proposal to increase chapter dues from $15.00 to $20.00 for the 2012 was presented for vote at the May 2011 chapter meet-

ing held at Chandler’s in Schaumburg, IL by our Treasurer, Toni Girten. The membership did vote in favor of the increase in 
membership dues for 2012.  
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR-IPP SEMINAR SCHEDULE 

All Painters Wanted—Sister Chapters & Non-members are invited to attend IPP seminars. 
See the projects on our website at www.illinoisprairiepainters.org  
Contact information is listed below: 
 
2011   September 24-25 
 

Ways & Means—Mary Kay Fischer, Chair 
I will be out of town for the September chapter meeting. I am 
planning on a bake sale for the November meeting. See all of you 
then. 

CONTACT:  

       Bettie Slazyk – eslazyk@cs.com / 219-972-9439  

2011 Windy Brushes Calendar                  
September 

 1 SDP and Windy Brushes 2012 membership renewal begins, $20.00 
 2 Reservations due for September meeting 
10 Chapter Meeting – Chandler’s Banquets, Schaumburg, IL   

October 
 3 Board Meeting - IHOP 5:30 PM Dinner / 6:30 Meeting  
 7 Newsletter articles due 
22 Sandy Braun seminar at Red Door Church, Bartlett-see article 

November 
 4 Reservations due for November meeting 
 If possible also, December (Christmas Party) and January meeting 
12 Chapter Meeting – Chandler’s Banquets, Schaumburg, IL   

December 
 2 Reservations due for December Christmas Party  
 5 Joint Board Meeting - IHOP  5:30 PM Dinner / 6:30 Meeting 
 9 Newsletter articles due 
10 Christmas Party – Chandler’s Banquets, Schaumburg, IL   
30 Reservations due for January 14, 2012 meeting  

 
Windy Brushes Board Meetings @ IHOP    1671 West Lake Street, Addison, IL 

WB Chapter Meetings @ Chandler’s Banquets  401 N. Roselle Rd., Schaumburg, IL   
(located on the Schaumburg Golf Club grounds) 

Windy Brushes’ Seminars @ Immanuel United Church of Christ     415 W. North Ave., Bartlett, Il 
(Also known as the ‘Red Door Church’) 

RENEW YOUR 2012 WINDY BRUSHES CHAPTER MEMBERSHIP DUES EARLY 
 
Those members that renew their 2012 Chapter membership dues by the September 2011 chapter meeting 
will be entered in a drawing at the end of the September chapter meeting.  
Good luck. 
Camille Anzelmo, Membership Chair 
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PUBLICITY 

Do you have "exciting news" to share ?  Please let me know. 
  
Kathleen Crow 
lacolmenita@ameritech.net  

2011 Nominating Committee – Billie Morrow 

The Nominating Committee for the 2012 Windy Brushes slate of officers is comprised of 5 members; 

Camille Anzelmo, Ronni Benedetti, Billie Morrow, Kathleen Crow, and Mary Kay Fischer 

Nominees’ names will be presented at the September Chapter Meeting. The committee will accept 

names of members in good standing (see the Bylaws in your green membership directory) who are in-

terested in submitting their names for consideration for the 2012 Windy Brushes Board of Directors.  

Please contact me for additional information to be considered for a position on the slate of officers for 

2012 or questions related to this process. 

Your Raffle Committee 
 
Thank you to everyone who brought things to the May raffle. We had a  
Wonderful selection of things there. What a talented and generous group we have! 
 
When you are cleaning up your spaces this summer, set a box aside for raffle items. We could especially use some 
holiday items in September. Sue Jacobs 

 SHARING AND CARING    

I can't believe its Fall already!  Where did Summer go?     At our September meeting we will be  

collecting school supplies for the less fortunate children.  Many of the stores are having sales on  

school items now.  So we should be able to find a good selection.  I know anything that you can  

contribute will be appreciated and needed.   

Thank you in advance for your generosity.  See you at the meeting.                                                                

Barbara Marshall 

Dedicated Service Award—2012  
 
President, Dorothy Carbonara presenting Billie Morrow (co-
recipient with Camille Anzelmo who received her award at the 
May chapter meeting) with the 2011 Windy Brushes—Dedicated 
Service Award for her generous donation of her time, energy and 
support of our chapter. 
 
Congratulations to our award recipients for 2011: 
Camille Anzelmo and Billie Morrow 
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Windy Brushes Quilt—2011 FUNDRAISER—DRAWING WILL BE AT  
SEPTEMBER CHAPTER MEETING...GOOD LUCK!!!! 

If you would like additional coupon raffle books or would like to turn in your 
ticket stubs and money collected, please see Toni Girten. Please send your com-
pleted stubs and checks to Toni Girten at 1066 Carpenter CT., Elk Grove Village, 

IL 60007 
Any additional questions or needed information,  

please email Toni at ixgood@yahoo.com 
Or phone her at 847-494-8318. Thank you. 

 
Special thank you to Bobbie Good for supplying the quilt photos for publication  

in the newsletter.. 

 

WAYS TO HELP SUPPORT SDP 

A painless way to help support the Society.  Go to the  

www.decorativepainters.org website and on the first page find the line to  

ShopforMuseums.com.   Click on it and then use one of the search engines to order 
“everything” that you would normally order online.    They all will give a donation to the 

Society for each purchase. 

 
We are excited to announce that SDP has signed up with three web-sites that help us 
raise funds-painlessly. Next time you shop or search online, visit these websites first. 

• goodsearch.com is a search engine with a unique social mission. It’s powered by 
Yahoo!, so you can get great search results, and each time you search, GoodSearch 
makes a donation to SDP. 

• goodshop.com is an online marketplace that donates a percentage of your pur-
chase to SDP. You can choose from hundreds of popular merchants and the experi-
ence of shopping through GoodShop is exactly the same as going to the retailer’s web-
sites directly. 

• shopformuseums.com seeks to be the primary source of online fundraising for mu-
seums and related organizations. They do this by providing the opportunity for people 
to generate donations for their organizations of choice whenever they shop online. Visit 
them today. 
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Secretary’s Report – Chris Lee 
 

Windy Brushes General Meeting July 9, 2011 – Red Door Church, Bartlett 
President – Dorothy Carbonara  Called the meeting to order at 9:02am.  Welcomed everyone.  Thanked 
board for providing food for the day.  Evonne Einoris is teaching quick wood Santa’s.  Has Kathleen Reitz 
coming for the September meeting to teach a watercolor of autumn leaves.  Dorothy presented Billie Morrow 
with the Dedicated Service Award. 
1st VP – Ann Johnson  Gave everyone directions to various locations at the church.  Asked that the doors be 
kept closed to keep in the air conditioning. 
2nd VP – Debi Gajewski  September meeting will have Kathleen Reitz  teaching a watercolor.  Cost will be 
$13 and includes palette, pattern, note cards and envelopes.  Members are to bring leaves (which need to be 
dried).  Thanked members for coming today. 

Nominating Committee – Billie Morrow  Announced committee members:  Billie Morrow – Chair, Camille 

Anzelmo, Ronni Benedetti, Kathleen Crow and Mary Kay Fischer.  She spoke about the various positions, 

elected and volunteers. 

2012—Nominating Committee—Billie Morrow 
 
We are looking for a few good candidates from our Windy Brushes membership. 
 
There are openings on the Windy Brushes 2012 Board. With all the talent and expertise in our 100+ membership, we know there are 
some who just need a little nudge to get involved and make a difference in 2012: members with fresh ideas and enthusiasm. 
 
Please take a look at the descriptions of what each position entails in the 2011 Membership Directory, page 21. At this time we are 
seeking members interested in 1st VP, Treasurer and Secretary. Some of the information is listed below. Please consider helping 
your Windy Brushes Chapter move forward in 2012. Thank you. 
 
The 1st VP shall preside in the absence of the President; shall serve as Education Chairperson and shall co-sign checks in the  
absence of the President or Treasurer. 
 
The 2nd VP shall serve as Coordinator of Programs and preside in the absence of the President and the 1st VP. 
 
The Secretary shall record minutes of all meetings of the Board of Directors and the Chapter. The minutes shall be kept in books, 
which are the property of the chapter and shall provide a copy of the minutes of each meeting to the Society. 
 
The Treasurer shall receive all monies of the Chapter, shall keep an accurate record of receipts and expenditures and pay all bills  
upon approval of the Board.  (complete list of duties in the membership directory) 
 
Give it a thought and consider getting involved in the decision making of your Windy Brushes Chapter of SDP by contacting any  
one of the Nominating Committee members: Camille Anzelmo, Ronni Benedetti, Kathleen Crow, Mary Kay Fischer, and  
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September 10
th

 Program—Debi Gajewski, Program Chair 

 
Please join artist Kathleen Rietz as she demonstrates her watercolor technique using simple table salt to 
create interesting textural effects on watercolor paper. Kathleen is both an illustrator as well as a fine artist, 
and her fine art is collected internationally. In this class, participants will create a set of 4 autumn leaf sta-
tionary cards with matching envelopes. Focus will be on the cards themselves, but envelopes can be embel-
lished as well. Please collect an assortment of dried leaves to bring to class. Although the trees will only be 
beginning to change colors in September, a walk through a forest preserve should yield lots of grounded, 
weathered leaves left over from last year. Focus is on texture of the leaves, and interesting shapes as well as 
color. There is a photo of samples of types of leaves you may find to bring to class.  Two examples of how to 
paint the watercolor leaves and the frog painting to show you how you may use your new techniques in 
other paintings. 
 
Fee for this class is $13.00 which includes the following….please note to bring your own supplies that are 
listed as well.  
 
-set of 4 professional watercolor cards w/envelopes 
 -paint selection (pre-selected...teacher will supply) 
a number of colors will be supplied 
 
-practice paper 
 
 

Students need to bring: 
watercolor brushes (med to small round brushes) 

palette for paint 

cup for water 

smock 

shaker of salt 

pencil and eraser 
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July Paint-in at Red Door Church in Bartlett 
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Table Decorations:  
We have 10 tables with volunteers painting the decorations.  
Table # 1 Santa-Merilee Sawusch 
Table # 2 Snowmen-Chris Wood  
Table # 3 Angels-Debbie Cole, Bettie Slazyk 
Table # 4 Music-Ann Johnson 
Table # 5 Sleds-Sue Jacobs 
Table # 6 Holiday flowers, wreaths and/or holly-Kelly Lovewell 
Table # 7 Holiday Sweets and Treats-Toni Girten, Bobbie Good 
Table # 8 Christmas Tree-Sue Cozzi, Camille Anzelmo 
Table # 9 Toys-Mary Ecker, Cyndi Monroe 
Table # 10 Children and Christmas-Christine Grable 

2011 Windy Brushes Christmas Party Update—Billie Morrow, Co-Chair 
 
Thanks again to those painting decorations for the 10 Christmas themed tables for the luncheon. Remember the 
decorations for the table need to be completed by the November Windy Brushes Meeting and Luncheon (11/12/11). 
Please contact Billie Morrow with any questions.  

Thank you all, again.  

Table Decorations:  
  
We have 10 tables with volunteers painting the decorations.  
Table # 1 Santa-Merilee Sawusch 
Table # 2 Snowmen-Chris Wood  
Table # 3 Angels-Debbie Cole, Bettie Slazyk 
Table # 4 Music-Ann Johnson 
Table # 5 Sleds-Sue Jacobs 
Table # 6 Holiday Flowers, wreaths and/or holly-Kelly Lovewell 
Table # 7 Holiday Sweets and Treats-Toni Girten, Bobbie Good, Mary Kay Fischer 
Table # 8 Christmas Tree-Sue Cozzi, Camille Anzelmo 
Table # 9 Toys-Mary Ecker, Cyndi Monroe 
Table # 10 Children and Christmas-Christine Grable 

Volunteers Painters List 

*Hospitality Registration for the next three chapter meetings have been included in this news-
letter for your convenience. Please note that the registrations for November and December are 
still tentative for menu selections and the program costs for the November meeting is TBA in 
the next newsletter.  
 
*We will try to allow you to pre-register for your table for the Christmas Party in the next 
newsletter. This will be discussed at the next board meeting and will be finalized prior to the 
printing of the newsletter. 
 
*I would like extend my thanks to those members that have sent me well wishes and prayers 
during my recent hospital stays and surgery. It is greatly appreciated. Toni 
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Windy Brushes of Northern Illinois 
Saturday, September 10, 2011 

 
CHANDLER’S COUNTRY CLUB 

OWNED AND OPERATED BY SCHAUMBURG PARK DISTRICT 
401 North Roselle Road 

Schaumburg, IL 60194-3529 
847-885-9009  

Registration, Coffee & Tea Service, Fruit and Mini Muffins – 9:00  
Meeting 10:00 – 11:15 
Lunch 11:15 – 12:30 

Salad: 
Fresh Baked Rolls and Butter  

Luncheon: Will be served plated:  
Lasagna, OR Vegetarian Lasagna OR  

Fruit Plate 
Dessert: Peach Cobbler with Ice Cream 
Program immediately following the luncheon 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REGISTRATION AND DRAWING FORM 

For Saturday,   
*Reservations Due by: Friday, September 2, 2011  

*Reservations received by the due date will be eligible for table centerpiece drawing 
We will no longer accept ‘Pay at the Door’ reservations 

 
Lasagna______ OR Vegetarian Lasagna ______ OR  Fruit Plate ______  
Number of Person (s) ____ @ $24.00 each for the luncheon/meeting fee 

Separate check for luncheon - amount $ _______ 

I will participate in the Paint Program: YES ______ NO ________ 
PLEASE INCLUDE SEPARATE CHECK FOR $13.00 FOR PAINT PROGRAM 

BOTH CHECKS PAYABLE TO: WINDY BRUSHES 
# OF PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS _____@ $13.00 =_______ 

   
Name _______________________________  

Guest(s) _________________, ___________________ 

 
       Dietary Restrictions or Food Allergies: 

___________________________________________ 
Return:  

 REGISTRATION AND DRAWING FORM ALONG WITH CHECK(S): 
PAYABLE TO – WINDY BRUSHES: 

Checks will be deposited upon receipt. 
To: Bobbie Good, C/O Toni Girten 

1066 Carpenter CT 

Elk Grove Village, IL 60007-3011 
Phone: 847-494-8318 or email at ixgood@yahoo.com for additional information. 

 
Thank you for following our new reservation deadlines/guidelines. 
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Windy Brushes of Northern Illinois 
Saturday, November 12, 2011 

 
CHANDLER’S COUNTRY CLUB 

OWNED AND OPERATED BY SCHAUMBURG PARK DISTRICT 
401 North Roselle Road 

Schaumburg, IL 60194-3529 
847-885-9009  

Registration, Coffee & Tea Service, Fruit and Mini Muffins – 9:00  
Meeting 10:00 – 11:15 
Lunch 11:15 – 12:30 

SOUP: Cream of Chicken with Rice 
Fresh Baked Rolls and Butter  

Luncheon: Boneless Chicken with Champaign Sauce OR 
Fettuccine Alfredo with Vegetables OR Fruit Plate 

Dessert: Apple Cobbler with Ice Cream 
Program immediately following the luncheon 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REGISTRATION AND DRAWING FORM 

For Saturday,   
*Reservations Due by: Friday, November 4, 2011  

*Reservations received by the due date will be eligible for table centerpiece drawing 
We will no longer accept ‘Pay at the Door’ reservations 

 
Chicken______ OR Vegetarian ______ OR  Fruit Plate ______  

Number of Person (s) ____ @ $24.00 each for the luncheon/meeting fee 
Separate check for luncheon - amount $ _______ 

I will participate in the Paint Program: YES ______ NO ________ 
PLEASE INCLUDE SEPARATE CHECK FOR TBA FOR PAINT PROGRAM 

BOTH CHECKS PAYABLE TO: WINDY BRUSHES 
# OF PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS _____@ TBA =_______ 

   
Name _______________________________  

Guest(s) _________________, ___________________ 

 
       Dietary Restrictions or Food Allergies: 

___________________________________________ 
Return:  

 REGISTRATION AND DRAWING FORM ALONG WITH CHECK(S): 
PAYABLE TO – WINDY BRUSHES: 

Checks will be deposited upon receipt. 
To: Bobbie Good, C/O Toni Girten 

1066 Carpenter CT 

Elk Grove Village, IL 60007-3011 
Phone: 847-494-8318 or email at ixgood@yahoo.com for additional information. 

 
Thank you for following our new reservation deadlines/guidelines. 
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Windy Brushes of Northern Illinois 

Saturday, December 10, 2011 

 

CHANDLER’S COUNTRY CLUB 
OWNED AND OPERATED BY SCHAUMBURG PARK DISTRICT 

401 North Roselle Road 

Schaumburg, IL 60194-3529 
847-885-9009  

Registration, Coffee & Tea Service, Fruit and Mini Muffins – 9:00  

Program/Party 10:00 
Lunch 11:30 – 12:30 
SOUP: Minestrone 

Salad with Assorted Dressing 

Fresh Baked Rolls and Butter  
Luncheon: Roasted Pork Loin with Apricot Glaze OR 

Parmesan Crusted Salmon OR Fruit Plate 
Dessert: Chef Choice 

Program immediately following the luncheon 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REGISTRATION AND DRAWING FORM 

For Friday, December 10, 2011  
*Reservations Due by: Friday, December 2, 2011  

 
 

*Reservations received by the due date will be eligible for table centerpiece drawing 
We will no longer accept ‘Pay at the Door’ reservations 

 
Pork______ OR Salmon ______ OR  Fruit Plate ______  

Number of Person (s) ____ @ $25.00 each for the luncheon/meeting fee 
Check for luncheon - amount $ _______ 

Name _______________________________  
Guest(s) _________________, ___________________ 

 
       Dietary Restrictions or Food Allergies: 

___________________________________________ 
 
 

 
Return:  

 REGISTRATION AND DRAWING FORM ALONG WITH CHECK(S): 
PAYABLE TO – WINDY BRUSHES: 

Checks will be deposited upon receipt. 
To: Bobbie Good, C/O Toni Girten 

1066 Carpenter CT 
Elk Grove Village, IL 60007-3011 

Phone: 847-494-8318 or email at ixgood@yahoo.com for additional information. 
 

Thank you for following our new reservation deadlines/guidelines. 
 

  


